
PCSO Monthly Ward update  

Welcome to Coldean & Stanmer ward update for June. 

Ward update  

This month we are still very aware of the motor bikes and E-bikes that are driving anti 
socially. At this current line we are very aware of this situation and are starting to look at 
working with other parts of Sussex police and hopefully get something up and running to 
try and stop that. With it starting to become summer the weather is staring to slowly get 
better and if I do see anyone on my patrols then make sure to come over and have a 
chat. If you do spot any suspicious activity with anyone whilst out and about make sure 
that you do report it to either 101 or 999, to make both of the ward PCSOs aware of any 
issues in the area.  

Ward patrols 

During June both of us PCSOs conducted our standard patrols around the ward area 
throughout the month. If you do see either PCSO Daubeney or PCSO Falconer, then 
make sure that you come over and have a chat and we will give our best advice for 
whatever you may need support with.  

This month with the weather getting better and Stamner Park getting busier, make sure 
that you are all being safe and keeping hydrated. Please make sure that all younger or 
vunerable people are being safe and making sure that you are all topping up the sun 
cream.  

If you do see any motorbikes or any suspicious activity, make sure that you keep on 
reporting and we will make sure that we can do out best to help with anything you do 
call about.  


